
 

 

 
Bulletin  

All pilots and judges 

In light of the recent updates regarding the Covid-19 situation, we are reluctant to say that the 
Nordic Championship F3A 2021 is cancelled. 

The background for this decision is the continuous uncertainty regarding infection control, testing, 
quarantine and gathering of participants across countries. 

The Norwegian National institute of public health (FHI) posted an update in the general 
recommendation regarding travelling 01.06.2021; 

«Anyone travelling to Norway from countries with sufficient spread of infection ( red coded – see 
attached picture) shall be in 10 days quarantine upon arrival.» 

https://www.fhi.no/nettpub/coronavirus/fakta/reiserad-knyttet-til-nytt-koronavirus-coronavirus/ 

We cannot impose this quarantine on the competitors, and hence see no other alternative than to 
cancel the event. 

Our primary goal is to ensure the health and safety of all participants and given the current situation 
we are unfortunately not able to guarantee this. 

We hope for an understanding regarding the decision and look forward to seeing you all again when 
the pandemic is under control. 

Happy landings – and stay healthy. 
 
Best regards, 
Audun Thinn 
Contest director 
Nordic Championship F3A 2021 
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Map from (FHI) of Norway indicating countries covered by the quarantine restrictions when travelling 
to Norway. 
All red zones indicates 10 days quarantine upon arrival. 
 

 


